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Issue 5 –Mid August 08

50 Year Olds (or thereabouts) Get Together 

I can confirm that the numbers are rolling in and we are surprised with the response for the
Get Together on 8 th & 9 th November at Leura.  

This party is sure to go off with a bang !!!  

If you haven't sent your payment yet, then get cracking. You don't want to
miss the fun.  

Please identify yourself with the payment when you make the transaction to JRAHS Class of 
1976: 
 
Account No. 057602168 
BSB 112879 
Bank St George 
Amount required is $80.00  

To help the organisers, please make sure you RSVP on the web page at
www.jrahs.com.au  

DID YOU KNOW: 

Andrew Gibbons won't be attending the Get Together as he will be in Tanzania with his new
bride. All the best to both Andrew and Lee.  

Please Note 

You will need to "log on" at the webpage. Contact me if you have forgotten your username and/or 
password. 

Malcolm Hawkins  
0424 101 606  
malhawkins@exemail.com.au  
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